Senate Judiciary Committee Members,

Please vote no on the amendments in SB719. These amendments are aimed at criminals, who wouldn't
follow them in the first place and they would only effect law abiding citizens while infringing on their
right to due process and owning firearms.

It is written in the Oregon constitution the right to own firearms SHALL NOT be infringed. This
amendment IS infringing on those rights.

How ironic this anti-gun amendment is being attempted to be put into a bill that is for "improving the
efficiency" of something when the amendment has nothing to do with the bill you're trying to put it into.

Do note vote for taking away due process and the rights of law abiding citizens, please vote against the
amendments in SB719.

Thank you,
Becky Lemler, PCP
Elmira



